



















To Whom It May Concern,

My application process began during the winter of 2016. My initial contact was for my own unit, unit #2. Following communication with Joseph Cornish a request was made to inquire with other unit owners if they also wanted ductless heating and cooling units. Therefore, streamlining the application process and limiting the impact of the outdoor architecture. Following many discussion and comprehensive planning we now have the lower three units agreeing to having one outdoor heat pump. In addition, we have found a route inside the building for the linesets. We will require one two-and-a-half-inch hole and an electrical disconnect. At the request of the commission I have provided screening samples that will include space for the barrels. I have also offered to paint the outdoor unit to blend with the outside brick and do the same with the enclosure. I will be providing the technical data at the time of the meeting if there are any technical questions. Thank you for your consideration.

Christopher Lane

General Manager

Kerivan-Lane, Inc.

Owner: 75 Marlborough Unit 2